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Answers to Questions Received 

 
 
Q.1   Will there be an addendum with notes from the site meeting (i.e. questions that 
were asked and answered)?  
 
A.1   Addendum #1 included items discussed and answers to the questions that were 
asked during site meeting on April 4, 2012. 
 
Q.2   Addendum #1 item 1.2 states all new labels for existing cables must be heat 
shrink labels.  Are machine printed wrap around labels acceptable for the cables that 
do not need to be re-terminated? 
 
A.2   As all the head end equipment and devices such as relays, power supplies and 
circuit boards etc. are replaced with new, there will be hardly any existing wiring that 
may not need to be re-terminated.  If there are, existing wiring will need to be 
disconnected and re-terminated to allow installation of new heat shrink labels.  In 
addition, in most cases, existing cable lengths are adequate to install the PLC 
controllers in the racks that are available for use in T & E Room.  New power 
supplies can be installed into existing cabinets as long as they are replaced one at a 
time as needed for the corresponding range where the work is being performed. 
 
Q.3   Do the inputs to the PLC need to be supervised?  If so, what type of 
supervision? 
 
A.3   The door and lock position need to be supervised for failures or troubles stored 
on a log file. 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM #2 


